Return-Path: <Phyllisaf@earthlink.net>

Dear Mieke;

Just because you haven't heard from me doesn't mean that I am not
concerned. Like you and everyone in the Deaf community I believe we
deaf actors should play our own roles. After reading the strong

letter from the playwright, Mark Medoff, I feel there isn't much more

I can say that he didn't already cover. Mark is terrific.... he has

done it again and again for us.

Keep me informed as you go. Wishing you all the luck and success.

Sincerely,
Phyllis Frelich



